
Ellie D for her involvement in Shine this week - well done Ellie! 

 

  
 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP GOLD SILVER BRONZE 

Reception All of Reception, for settling in and being brave 

Y1 Mason Lenny Skyla 

Y2 Jaxson Ezra George 

Y3 Brandon Evie Charlie 

Y4 William Charlie Fw Jack 

Y5 Alyssa Luke Millie C 

Y6 Joe Oliver K Jessica M 

 
Shine Award – Harper (Y4)  

For her kind and caring attitude in SHINE this week 

 
HeadTeacher – Charlie and Reggie (Y3)  

for the acts of kindness they have shown this week 

 

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Friday 8th September 2023 

 

LOVE  HOPE  RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ 

 

 



‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Reminder for the New School Year 
 
The school will open each day at 8.40 am and lessons will begin at 8.45 am. Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will finish at 3.15 
pm. Year 3, Year 4, Year 5, and Year 6 will finish at 3.20 pm. 
 
Next week, the temperature is due to return to normal, so we will return to our usual autumn/winter uniform. 
 
Black Trainers are permitted with a full school uniform on NON-PE days – These trainers need to be all black with no 
coloured logos/names visible. All other trainers are only permitted on PE days. 
 
Examples below: 

                                 
 

Breakfast Club will remain at £3.50 per child from 7.45-8.40 am paid via parent pay 

Lunches - £2.50 per child Paid via parent pay for years Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 

Reception, Y1 and Y2 will still receive a free school meal through the government scheme. 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 

✓ This week the class with the highest attendance is Year 1 with 100%  

✓ This week the whole School's attendance is 94.2% 

✓ The whole School attendance so far this year is 94.0% 

✓ National Average so far this year is 95% 

 

Message from Mrs Bottell 
 

Welcome to the new school year and a special welcome to all our new 
starters. It has been wonderful to see you all settling in this week and 
learning all the new routines in your classes and school. We are all 
looking forward to building on our many successes from last year ( 
one example being achieving our excellent grading in all areas, in our 
SIAMS inspection) and filling this year with even more achievements 
both as individuals and as a school family. I know that we will all 
continue to do ‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ both in and out of 

school. Well done on a super first week back. 
 

Mrs Bottell 



Safeguarding 
 

Keeping your child safe online 

 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/  

This is a Parent/Carer section with lots of advice 
 

There is a link for 4-7 year olds  
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/4_7/  

And a link for 8-10 years olds 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/8_10/  

 
Each one has activities and games for children  

 

PE TIMETABLE SEPTEMBER 2023 

 

 
 
 

 

Monday Year 2 

Tuesday Year 5 

Wednesday Years 4 and Year 3 

Thursday Year 6, Year 5 (Swimming) and Year 1 

Friday Reception 
 

Prayer of the Week 

 

Dear God,  

Please be with us when we are sad, scared or 

frightened. Help us to remember you’re 

always in our hearts.  

Amen 

 

(Sophie  Y3 – Sophies prayer was also published in the 

Methodist Prayer Handbook 2023/2024) 

 

 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/4_7/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/8_10/

